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To Whom it may concern,
I am writing as a concern citizen of Brisbane Queensland. My name is Peita Anne Rollings of 

 and I wish to express my direct concern for the proposed
extension of the State of Emergency powers to 30 April 2022.
The extension of the SOE powers is in flagrant disregard to our human rights, The Nuremburg
Code and The Bio-Security Act. The extension of this codes will impose a Nazi-esk environment
for all Queenslanders as it gives the government unprecedented powers that include the ability
to impose restrictions of free movement, ability to conduct business, ability to travel, attend
school, go to church or sport as well as issuing useless mandates for wearing masks, social
distancing and capacity numbers.
We urge the members to look a the figures of serious COVID cases, the number of COVID cases
that result in hospitalisation and death in comparison to the enormous toll lockdowns,
restrictions and other mandates place on Queenslanders. With ZERO deaths from COVID this
calendar year it is completely unreasonable to extend this bill until April 2022.
COVID is not killing people. COVID is not putting people into ICU. COVID is not even putting
people in hospital. If COVID was “a deadly virus” than why do you need to be tested to know you
have it? If it was as deadly as the Government would like us to believe we wouldn’t need to test
thousand and thousands of people to get 2-3 positives that have mild to no symptoms.
As a citizen I urge the Government to remember that they WORK FOR US and our interests and
ot the financial interest of the pharmacy companies.
Regards
Peita Rollings

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension 
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 507

Page 1




